LEDERLE LABORATORIES DIVISION

Amenican Cyanamids Company

PIEARLCRAOVER . NEW:, ¥ QRK o " CABLE ADDRESST LEDLAB "« TELEPHONE: PEARL RIVER 801

February 24, 1948

James A. McNalley, M,
304 Mellett Building
Canton, Ohio

-

Dear Doctor MclNalley:

Thank you for returning the two Food and Drug Administration forms
for Teropterin (pteroyltriglutemic acid).

I am arranging to send you 30 - 20 mgm. vials of this material, via

o

special delivery mail, for clinical trial and research without charge.

Enclosed herewith is & summary of the present status
together with suggestions for the administration )
Also enclosed are a few report forms on which to

the use of this material. Needless to say, any

can send me will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

LEDERLE LABORATOR
r

Anpgrican Cyznamid
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Medical Director




